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Spring Newsletter 

Committee Changes 

As you will remember we held our AGM and John Randall was elected as President. 

Since the AGM Alan Butcher has volunteered to take on the role of Hon Secretary 

and I am happy to hand over the reins to him.  At my age it is time I took a rest! Alan 

will take over from me over the next few weeks and I will remain on the committee 

to help out where I can. Please direct all future communications to Alan at:- 

Tel: 01252 310198, Mob: 07306 353290, e-mail: AandDBAGenSec@virginmedia.com 

 

Competitions 

The competition secretary, Harrison Ash, has sent out the competition paperwork 

for the season. You should let him know if you are playing the same competitions as 

for 2020. The fees for this season will be collected at the start of the season.  

 

2021 League Fixtures 

To date all clubs have indicated that they will play the same number of teams as for 

2020. The current league schedule, shown on the website, will therefore stand 

unless teams are withdrawn and until we get the new Government restrictions. 

 

Extra General Meeting 

At the start of 2020 the Committee proposed changes to the Association 

Constitution to improve the management process of the Association. To that effect 

we proposed and set up an EGM in March 2020 for the Executive to vote on. 

Unfortunately, Covid arrived and we had to cancel the meeting. We are therefore 

trying again and propose to hold an EGM to allow you to vote on the changes at the 

end of March 2021. The required paperwork will be sent out to you later. 

 

2021 

We all hope that next year we can get back to something near to normal and hope 

we will be able to let you know by the end of February (after the Government 

review and Bowls England decisions) how the season will be played. 

Thankyou for the support you have given me and the Association, I hope to see you 

on the green soon.  

 

John Guerin    
 


